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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms Magnuson, 

The UK Government's guidelines on local governance are explicit. 

“Town and parish councils are the first level of local government. They provide communities with a democratic 

voice and a structure for taking community action.”

By denying an elected representative of Horton Parish Council an opportunity to speak at tomorrow's planning 

committee meeting you are stifling that democratic voice. That reason alone should be sufficient to postpone any 

decision until proper consideration - which must include local representation at Parish level - can 
be given to the issue

I would like this email to appear on Cherwell’s Planning Portal before tomorrow's meeting.

Yours 

Dr Stephen Tilling

Millers Lane, Hornton, OX156BS


